
 

Welcome to Unit J! 
 
We have had a wonderful 
first week getting to 
know our new class and 
we are very excited for 
the year ahead. 

We have started the year with our 
Technology unit.  We are learning about 
parachutes: how they work, the history of 
parachutes and different designs.  Ask 
your child if they can explain to you how 
a parachute works using technical 
language (gravity & air resistance).   
 
We will be starting to look at time in 
Maths and we are going to be learning 
about persuasion in English. 
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